
 

 

HOLLIS RECREATION COMMISSION 
 

February 1, 2017 
 

Attendees:  Jake Balfour, Russ Rogers, Stephanie Stack, Dave Belanger, 
Robbin Dunn 
 
The meeting was opened at 7:07pm. 
Motion to approve the January 4, 2017 minutes, by Dave Belanger, 2nd by 
Stephanie Stack 
APPROVED 
 
Field Scheduling Meeting:  Groups asked for time based on estimated team 
numbers.  Need insurance paperwork from HB Youth Lacrosse and Flag 
Football. 
 
Horse club has requested Sunday May 21, 2017 as the date for the annual 
horse show. 
 
Softball- registration is now taking place.  Registration opened on January 
5,2017.  There will be an informational meeting on 2/13/17 for interested 
coaches for softball.  
 
Tom Bayard- received an email from Anna Birch regarding the drainage for 
Little Nichols.  Will wait to see if spring changes the amount of water. 
 
Basketball- Did not purchase a new scoreboard.  HBHS loaned a 
scoreboard to the youth program.  Still working on trouble shooting the 
remote controller which works inconsistently. 
 
Kathy Grossman will be at the March rec. meeting to represent adult 
volleyball. 
 
Motion to close the meeting at 7:45pm by Stephanie Stack, 2nd by Jake 
Balfour. 
 
Submitted by Robbin Dunn 


